
September 25, 2013 
SPF Workshop Just prior to TRB: January 10-12, 2014 
 
Deadline to apply: October 4, 2013 
 
The FHWA Office of Safety will be sponsoring a 3-day workshop on Safety 
Performance Function (SPF) development in advance of the TRB Annual Meeting. 
There are a limited number of seats available for the workshop, so there is 
an application process (with a short deadline of October 4). We would 
appreciate your assistance in delivering the message below to your members 
and friends. 
 
Workshop on Regression Modeling in Road Safety - Apply now! 
 
A three-day workshop will take place January 10-12, 2014, during 
the Friday, Saturday and Sunday before the 2014 TRB Annual Meeting in 
Washington D.C. It will consist of alternating lectures and hands-on work 
sessions led by Dr. Ezra Hauer, University of Toronto (retired), and Dr. 
Raghavan Srinivasan, University of North Carolina Highway Safety Research 
Center. 
 
This workshop is sponsored by the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) 
Office of Safety and is free for participants. Attendees are responsible for 
their own travel and accommodations.  For further information and to access 
the online application, 
visit: www.hsisinfo.org/workshopapp.cfm<http://www.hsisinfo.org/workshopapp.c
fm> 
 


